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I inform you that parties concerned can lodge objection against 

this decision within six weeks after the date of submission  
(see www.nmi.nl).  
 

NMi Certin B.V., chamber o.c. no. 27.233.418 

 

Uzay Baskül Endüstriyel Tartim Sistemleri San. ve Tic. A.S. 
Attn. Mr. H. Tekin 
600 Evler Mahallesi 2118 Sokak No: 4 

10200 Bandirma, Balikesir 
Türkiye 

 

Date 

14 October 2024 

Your reference 

Email dated 11-10-2024 

Our reference 

CCB-14102024-MS-SB 

Subject 

Withdrawal of CE-129 

 

Dear Mr. Tekin, 
 

In 2009 Uzay Baskül Endüstriyel Tartim Sistemleri San. ve Tic. A.S., Turkey (hereafter names as Uzay Baskül) 
applied to NMi Certin B.V. (“NMi”) for approval of its quality system for conformity assessment of 
measurement systems for non-automatic weighing instruments according to conformity assessment 

procedure module D of directive 2009/23/EC, later changed to Article 13 of directive 2014/31/EU. 
 

An initial assessment was performed on 3 November 2009 on the premises of Uzay Baskül to verify 
compliance of the quality system with the criteria of the directive.  
On basis of this assessment, NMi approved the quality system with Certification CE-129 on 16 November 2009. 

 
On 11 October 2024 we received an email in which you informed us that you have decided not to continue 

with NMi as your Notified Body for module D certification services as of 16 November 2024. 
 
In response to the abovementioned, the Certification Board decided to cancel the module D certification with 

number CE-129 of Uzay Baskül, Turkey. According to Annex D item 7 of the directive, NMi shall inform its 
authorities and ask them to inform the Member States of the EU about its decision.  

 
As result of this decision, it is not allowed for Uzay Baskül, Turkey to place instruments on the market with 
reference 0122 to the CE marking after 16 November 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

With kind regards, 

 
Head Certification Board 

http://www.nmi.nl/
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